
TOWN OF PORTERFIELD 

BUDGET HEARING 

 

WEDNESDAY, November 11, 2020 

 

Chairperson Dennis Bergeson called the budget hearing to order with the Pledge of Allegiance at 6:00 

PM with 15 in attendance. 

 

Minutes from November 12, 2019 budget hearing were read.  A motion to approve the minutes as read 

was made by Sue Bayer and seconded by Scott Anderson.  All in favor – minutes approved as read. 

 

The Town of Porterfield along with the Grover-Porterfield Fire Department budgets were reviewed by 

residents. 

 

There was discussion on raising the donation given to the Rescue Squad.  The budget was adjusted to 

take $350 from the contingency fund and add to the Rescue Squad bringing the donation to $500.00.   

 

Fire Chief Bob Chaltry spoke about their budget remaining the same with only the retirement plan 

going up $1,500 per Town.   

 

Bob Chaltry made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Howard King seconded the motion.  All in 

favor – meeting adjourned at 6:26 PM.   

 

Respectfully submitted,        

 

 

 

Amy Linstad, Clerk 


